
 

 

Sent Via Email 

March 8, 2022 

 

 

Senator Bill Ingebrigtsen, Chair 

Environment and Natural Resources Finance 

3233, Minnesota Senate Building 

St. Paul, MN 55155 

 

 

Dear Senator Ingebrigtsen and Members of the Senate Environment and Natural Resources 

Finance Committee: 

 

The Minnesota Inter-County Association (MICA) supports and urges approval of SF3509 

(Eichorn), appropriating $740,000 in FY2023 to develop and assemble the material required, 

under federal law, for the state to assume the section 404 permitting program of the federal 

Clean Water Act.  

 

We appreciate the collaborative work of state agencies and stakeholders to assess how state 

assumption of section 404 permitting could eliminate redundancies in federal and state 

permitting processes.  

 

Thank you to Senator Eichorn for authoring SF3509, and thank you Committee members for 

hearing this legislation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Matt Massman, Executive Director 
Minnesota Inter-County Association 
651-222-8737 (office) 
763-458-1681 (cell) 
 


